Jorae Van Den Brande

From:

Sent: Friday, 6 July 2018 3:07 PM

To:

Cc:

Subject: Mount Pleasant Mod 3 - Letter of Invitation

Good afternoon Hellen

Thank you for your letter dated 5 July 2018 from Dr Cameron Collins, in which the HTBA have requested the
Commission Panel for the Mount Pleasant MOD 3 determination, visit HTBA affiliated horse studs within the
Segenhoe Valley.

In order to assist with the consideration of this request, it is requested that your provide some further information
as to the locations you would intend to show the Commission and the reasons why these locations are considered to
be affected by the proposed modification. It would also be appreciated if you could provide a map of these locations
in context to the Mount Pleasant mine.

As provided for in the Commission’s Site Inspection Guidelines, the decision on this request is ultimately up to the
discretion of the Panel Chair. A copy of the guidelines can be found on the Commission’s website at this link. Please
note that any private property to be visited by the Commission must:
e Have the owner present;
e Be suitable for inspection and that the Acts and Regulations administered by WorkCover NSW are complied
with; and
e Consent to the applicant and government representatives attending and observing.

If you require further clarification please contact me on 9383 2100.

Regards

David Koppers | Team Leader
Independent Planning Commission NSW

Level 3, 201 Elizabeth Street Sydney NSW 2000
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